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TO: Colorado Water Conservation Board Members 
 
FROM: Ted Kowalski, Chief, Interstate, Federal, & Water Information 
 Section 
 
DATE: July 2, 2013 
 
SUBJECT: Agenda Item 8, July 16-17, 2013 Board Meeting  
 Interstate, Federal & Water Information Section – 
 Colorado River Basin Study Next Steps – Informational Item- 
   
 
Background 
This is an informational item. On May 28-29, the Colorado River Basin States (Basin States) and 
the Department of the Interior (DOI) kicked off the “next steps” process in connection with the 
Colorado River Basin Water Supply and Demand Study (Basin Study), which explored potential 
future water supply/demand imbalances for areas that rely upon the Colorado River as a source 
of supply.  The Basin Study was completed in December 2012, and the Board received frequent 
updates about the findings and information that was included in that study.  
 
After the completion of the Basin Study, the Basin States and the Bureau of Reclamation (BOR) 
recognized that additional work was necessary to meet the challenges articulated within the 
Basin Study.  Thus, the Basin States and BOR developed a framework in order to pursue 
additional action to meet the future water supply/demand imbalances.  This framework 
recognizes that there will be state-led work, BOR-led work, and other work that can be pursued 
by the Basin States and BOR, along with input from a broad spectrum of interested stakeholders.  
The effort will be funded by the Basin States and BOR.  A Coordination Team will oversee this 
work, and the process establishes three workgroups.  One workgroup will explore Municipal and 
Industrial Conservation and Reuse options in finer detail.  One workgroup will seek to develop 
more detailed information about agricultural conservation and water transfers.  Finally, a third 
workgroup will evaluate the potential for modeling improvements and other opportunities 
associated with environmental flows and recreational flows. Water providers and other 
stakeholders from Colorado are well represented on the workgroups and the Coordination Team. 
The goal of this phase of the process is to prepare reports by the end of the year.  A Bureau of 
Reclamation fact sheet about the “Next Steps” process is attached to this memo.   
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